
Our Newest Prayer Letter
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family, August 2016  
 
            I am very happy to tell you that in the last two months we have not been robbed, 
stranded in a flood, or had any other such major incidents!   Deputation has allowed us 
to be in 18 different states and Washington D.C. since our last prayer letter.  Throughout 
our years as missionaries, we have been in 48 states (we lack Hawaii and Alaska); I 
love being able to see both God’s beautiful creation and the United States.   Another 
exciting thing we get to see on deputation is all the great churches and how God is 
using them.   It is encouraging to me that Christianity is still strong in America and that 
America is still the greatest country there is!

            God has been very good to us on the road.  We have now been in 47% of the 
churches that we will be visiting, and we are currently at 37% of our support coming in; I 
believe that there are still several churches that we have visited that will take us on for 
support as well.   Our schedule is pretty full from now until we plan to leave for Spain in 
May; in fact, I believe we only have six open meetings left! 

            I have shared a prayer request with several people, and many of them advised 
me to put it in our prayer letter; I am a little leery in doing so because it is money 
related, but we would like for people to be praying for God’s provision in this area.   We 
have been calculating the cost of getting to the field, and it is going to be quite a bit.  
Just in getting there, I estimate that we will need $4,000 for passports, visas, and 
passage.  Then, once we get there, we will need approximately $4,000 down to get into 
an apartment and another $6,000 to get into a church building (first and last month, 
deposit, and realtor fees for each).   Also, we will need several thousand to furnish both 
our house and the church and for to purchase a vehicle.   We are not stressing over it, 
just praying.   We have already started saving money as we can, and we know God 
wants us in Spain, and therefore, He will provide.  Please pray with us concerning this 
matter.     

          
Thank you for your prayers and support,      
 
Markie Bullock


